
 
 

Tiger-Consulting Newsletter - February 2014 
To Our Loyal Customers – Many of you are looking to expand across Asia in 2014. The climate is right and 
we’re here for your every need, so please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or to strategize.  
For now, please see below for a few reminders and updates. Sincerely, Neil Satterwhite, Founder & CEO 

 
New Healthcare Options: 
Clients: You’re going to benefit (and save) from simplified coverage coordination in Asia – Learn more 

 
2014 Holiday Calendars: 
Reminder to all clients to download the new holiday calendars for 2014 – Learn more 
 

Are You Social? 
We’re just about everywhere online that you may be and we’d like to invite you to join us: 

 

 

      

 

   

http://www.tiger-consulting.net/blog1/view/34
http://www.tiger-consulting.net/holidays
http://www.linkedin.com/company/2688353?trk=tyah&trkInfo=tas:tiger-cons,idx:1-1-1
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Tiger-Consulting/117163375018851
mailto:info@tiger-consulting.net
https://twitter.com/TigerConsult
https://plus.google.com/112246372721116746741

